
 
On Monday, December 10, Herff-Jones will be coming to SCPA. They will start with the 
senior presentations for cap, gowns and announcements. This will begin at 8:00 am; 
seniors will also vote on the color they would like their gowns to be (same as last 
year).  All Seniors are required to do this day is listen, get the package and take home 
to complete. Once they finish speaking with seniors, they will prepare the presentation 
for Juniors and ordering class rings.  
 
On Monday, December 17, at 9:00, Herff-Jones will be back at the school to place 
orders for students(seniors). If they order t-shirts, hoodies, shorts etc. they will receive 
those things the same day! During both lunches, juniors will be able to order their class 
ring!  
 


